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The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the United Nations presents its compliments
to the Office of the President of the Economic and Social Council and has the honor to refer to the

celebration of the High Level Political Forum in July of 2024.

In that regard, the Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the United Nations would like
to inscribe the Dominican Republic on the list of countries to deliver a Voluntary National Review in

2024, should the opportunity present itself.

If it is not possible for the Dominican Republic to be included on the list of countries to deliver a
Voluntary National Review in 2024, then the Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic to the

United Nations would kindly request that it be included on the list of National Voluntary Reviews

for 2025.

The Permanent Mission of the Dominican Republic avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to
the Office of the President of the Economic and Social Council the assurances of its highest and

most distinguished consideration.

The Office of the President of the Economic and Social Council

New York.-

@

144 East, 44 Street, 4th floor New York.NY 10017  United States of America
212-867-0833  212986-4694 (fax) drun@un.int




